
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Harlem Ambassadors 

3944 JFK Parkway 

Unit 12-C 

Fort Collins, CO 80525 

Attn: Andria Simons 

 

 

Dear Andria, 

 

I would like to thank you for bringing your high flying, sharp 

shooting, masterful dribbling, smooth dancing comedians to Mount Airy 

for a fun filled afternoon of basketball.  Thanks to the information 

(advertising campaign, press releases, etc) you provided us with and 

the help that you gave us in coordinating the event we were able to 

host a very successful event. 

 

I would recommend this to any club or organization that has a group of 

people dedicated to making it work for their next fundraiser.  It took 

a considerable amount of coordination, as does any successful 

fundraiser, however it was worth every bit of effort.  

 

Thanks to the help of you, your staff and team of very talented 

basketball players we were able to donate $3000 dollars to the United 

Fund and $1000 to our local high school Interact Club. 

 

Thanks again and we hope to see you in the future. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ben Cooke 

President, Mount Airy Rotary Club 

Mount Airy, North Carolina 


